
Déjà vu
Christopher L. Murphy, BF

This tattered article
caught my attention

while rifling through my
personal “archives.” It
appeared in the Empire
State Mason in February
1955. It was sent to me
many years ago by Bro.
Boudreau for the image
on the other side of the
page. As a result, I don’t
have the continuation.

Let’s see… I was 14
years old when this article
was on nice white paper
with its edges clean and
straight. I am sure many
of you reading this were
“there” as well.

If Grand Master
Raymond Ellis were to
write this article today, I
think he would reverse his
priorities, making nuclear
warfare the first concern.

Although those of us
sort of “watching the sun
set” may have grown a
little complacent with the
current world situation, it
appears we are on our way
to another nuclear crisis.

MSCNY Ar ticle No. 51

Top: Ghana’s skull/bomb
stamp (1962). Lower:
Stamp from the Marshall
Islands (1998) that may
be associated directly
with MW Bro. Ellis’
article. 


